
From: Jenny Lapham
To: "Bernard"
Subject: Local Government Official Information Request - E-scooters
Date: Thursday, 12 September 2019 02:35:00 p.m.
Attachments: Report.pdf

Safety E-mails_Redacted.pdf

 
Dear Bernard
 
I refer to your request for a copy of all correspondence between the Council and e-scooter
providers related to safety issues.  I apologise for the delay in responding but it has taken some
time to search our files. 
 
Please find attached correspondence between the Council and Lime Scooters relating to safety,
the Council has only one electronic scooter provider in Dunedin.  I have previously sent you links
to other requests for information where we have released e-mails,  Also attached is a copy of a
report that went to the Council meeting on 26 March 2019, which is outside your request but
thought you might find it of interest. 
 
Regards
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
 
 
From: Bernard <bernard.orsman@nzherald.co.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 1 July 2019 1:50 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 723008
 

Bernard has submitted a LGOIMA request - 723008.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Under the LGOIMA I am seeking the following: A copy of all Auckland
Council/Auckland Transport reports that discuss safety issues and safety measures for e-
scooters. A copy of all council/AT correspondence with e-scooter providers related to
safety issues.
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File attachment (file name)
No file uploaded

Name
Bernard Orsman

Email address
bernard.orsman@nzherald.co.nz

Mailing address
bernard.orsman@nzherald.co.nz

Contact phone number
021 681-647

Do you wish to have your name withheld from publication
Yes
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